BEECHENLEA MANAGEMENT LIMITED

TEL!
MoB:
EMAIL: D

To whom it may concern.

Dear Sirs,

I am delighted to recommend Collinson Fencing Limited, under the directorship of Christopher and
Stephen Grant, as a dependable, reliable and professional company whose services | have called
upon on many occasions.

During the term of my 15 year Contract with London Underground Limited, | employed Collinson
Fencing exclusively to carry out all aspects of security fencing and line side scrub clearance, all of
which was carried out to the highest standard and always within the tightest Health and Safety
requirements as expected by London Underground Limited.

Yours faithfully,

Ll

Robert E Williams
For and on behalf of Beechenlea Management Ltd.
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